
 

12 November 2024 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers  

 

It is with great sadness that we write to let you know that Miss Lancaster 

passed away yesterday after being taken to hospital on Sunday.  

 

We know this comes as a great shock to you, as it does the whole school 

community.  Kayley was a student at Park and then chose to come back 

to support others as a teaching assistant.  She will be greatly missed.  

 

We have spoken personally to students with whom she worked closely 

and will hold assemblies tomorrow.   

 

Counselling is available for those who need support – please ask your 

child to speak with their tutor if they would like someone to talk to.  As a 

school community, we will continue to support each other.  

 

Our thoughts are with her family and friends at this sad time.  

 

Yours faithfully 

 

 

 

 

Christopher Anders  Ella Capaldi 

Headteacher  Head of School 

 

 

 

 

 

 


